
 
SA DAY UPDATE  

Due to current continuing COVID-19 protocols re in 

place, there will be NO SA Cheque Pick-up day this 

week.   

On Wednesday, February 17, 2021 between 

10AM and 2 PM, Social Development workers, will 

be delivering SA cheques to those without Direct 

Deposit in place.  Please remain at home to receive 

your cheque and respect all COVID-19 precautions 

(mask, gloves, and 2-meter distancing) for 

everyone’s health and safety.   

If you are unable to be at home on Wednesday, 

please email Charlene 

(charlenep@snuneymuxw.ca) or Bridget 

(bridgetw@snuneymuxw.ca) to allow  alternate 

arrangements to be made.  

BC Hydro bills may be scanned and emailed to 

Charlene or Bridget directly or dropped off in the 

Administration Office-PDG mail slot.   

The Social Development Team thanks you in 

advance for your cooperation and patience as we 

work together to keep the community safe.   
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